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Benicia Unified School District has revamped their Council Chambers 
with the latest audiovisual systems from Pacific Coast AV.  The 
existing, antiquated systems of the Council Chambers were difficult 
to control and the session recordings revealed a poor method of 
audiovisual capturing.  Pacific Coast AV upgraded the systems with 
high-resolution video recordings and integrated touch panel control - 
customized to the end-user’s needs.  Reference:   Michael Sharif, 
BUSD Systems Analyst (707) 771-8410 

The Capitol Area Development Authority (CADA) of Sacramento, CA 
retained Pacific Coast AV to update their Boardroom / Council 
Chambers.   The project included multiple display monitors, 
microphones with digital audio signal processing, integration with 
owner-furnished equipment with 3rd party-provided services, and 
touch panel(s) with multiple combinations of matrix / directional 
video switching for combinable-room control.  Reference:  Rachel 
Mercurio, Board Secretary (916) 322-2114 x108.   

The Vacaville Unified School District is in process of upgrading their 
Council Chambers with digital technologies.  Pacific Coast AV has 
provided professional system design services with sales 
consultation, onsite product demonstration, formal scope-of-work 
creation, project planning, and technical collaboration with the 
school’s IT and facilities departments.  Pacific Coast AV is currently 
under contract for the system integration of this project.  Reference:  
Jim Wasielewski, VUSD Technology Coordinator (707) 453-6194 

Sutter Health has upgraded their “Sutter Health University” 
Training Rooms in Sacramento, CA.  Pacific Coast AV provided 
system design and integration services for these multiple 
training rooms.  The rooms utilize video teleconferencing and 
audio conferencing in a highly technical, combinable-room 
application.  Pacific Coast AV was flexible with room 
scheduling to allow the frequently used rooms as much time as 
possible for the client’s training purposes.  Raymond (Jim) 
Lopez, Media Services (916) 855-8768 

For more information about Pacific Coast AV, please e-mail  sales@pcavinc.com 

 


